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August 13, 2024 
 
Dear Parents of Copeland Elementary School Students, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to introduce you to Mr. Errol Thomas, who will be joining us as 
the Behavior Interventionist at Copeland Elementary School.  
 
Mr. Thomas brings with him a wealth of experience, strategies to enhance positive classroom behavior, and 
a deep commitment to supporting the well-being and development of our students. Mr. Thomas will 
leverage his expertise to support our students in managing behavioral challenges and fostering a positive 
school and learning environment. His dedication to education and his compassionate approach makes him 
an invaluable addition to our school community. 
 
Mr. Thomas is a distinguished professional with a robust educational background and extensive experience 
in academic tutoring and mentoring. He is a proud graduate of Clemson University, and also earned his 
MBA in Leadership Development. For the past three decades, Mr. Thomas has dedicated himself to working 
with the youth, nurturing their academic growth and personal development. His career includes significant 
roles such as an educator within the Federal Bureau of Prisons for nearly 20 years, where he played a 
crucial role in educational initiatives. Additionally, Mr. Thomas has served as an educator and Life Coach in 
the public school system for roughly a decade, where he has positively impacted the lives of many students 
and staff. 
 
Please join me in welcoming Mr. Errol Thomas to Copeland Elementary School. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to reach out to Mr. Errol Thomas directly at ThomaEr@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us or          
706-737-7228.  We look forward to the positive impact he will undoubtedly have on our students' lives. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. Laurie P. Taylor 
Principal/Head of School 
Copeland Elementary School 
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